
From: Rita Perry <ritaperry1962@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 2:56 PM 

To: Brad Sutton 

Cc: Craig Harris 

Subject: Re: 189 Shepard Dr 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good Afternoon, Brad, 
 

Please give me a call at 9109850813 to get clarification of exactly what we need to 

provide.   
 

Thank you 

Rita Perry Harris 

 

On Fri, May 5, 2023 at 1:32 PM Craig Harris <craig.harris1966@gmail.com> wrote: 

Adrian,  

 

Called over today and this is the information I got from the permit office. Were you aware of this? 

 

Craig 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org> 

Date: Fri, May 5, 2023 at 1:27 PM 

Subject: 189 Shepard Dr 

To: craig.harris1966@gmail.com <craig.harris1966@gmail.com> 

 



 

  

Kimberly Gibbons 

Central Permitting Technician 

Harnett County Development Services 

420 Mckinney Parkway 

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing) 

Lillington, N.C. 27546 

(910) 893-7525 opt.1 

kgibbons@harnett.org 

  



BRES2304-0064

[ Tope (ase)

@ ReVIEWS

RESIDENTIAL
Brad Sutton BUILDING

Need construction drawings from footing through roof. Room may not
be built on 4 inch concrete slab.

Windows adjacent to hot tub must be replaced with tempered glass.
Room may not enclose any existing bedroom windows
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